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Saturday, June  30,  2018 
 

5:00 p.m.  

Intention : All Deceased Love Ones   

Requested by: Joe & Maria Oliveira 

 

7:00 p.m. (St. Mary’s) 

Intention: Hurculano M. Vieira   

Requested by: Joe Teixeira 

 

Sunday, July 1, 2018 
13th Sunday in Ordinary Time 

                  

7:30 a.m.  

Intention: Joe B. Coelho  

Requested by: Joao Coelho 

 
 

10:00 a.m.   

Intention:Joe C. & Mary R. Mendes  

Requested by: Delores Mendes 

 

11:30 a.m. (Bilingual)   

Intention:  Gertrudes Bettencourt   

Requested by: Husband & Son 

Intention of:Vitalina Coelho Coelho  

                    “Happy 90th Birthday” 

Requested by: Family   

  
 

6:30 p.m.  (Spanish/St. Mary’s) 
Intention: People of the Parish  
 

 
 

 

 

 

Monday, July 2, 2018 
No 8:00 a.m. Mass 
 

 

 

Tuesday, July 3, 2018 
6:00 p.m.  

Intention: Jose M. Toste  

Requested by: Maria Pessoa 

 

Wednesday, July 4, 2018 
Happy 4th  God Bless America! 

Parish Office Closed 
8:00 a.m.   

Intention: Lorinda Cunha   

Requested by: Maria Borba & Family 

Intention: All Living & Deceased   

                 Members of the S.P.R.S.I.  
 

 

Thursday, July 5, 2018 
8:00 a.m.   

Intention: Tony Silveira   

Requested by: Stephen & Zilda Brindeiro 

7:00 p.m. Memorial Mass (New Church) 

      Jose Pereira Rodrigues Da Costa 

Requested by: Francisco Costa & Family    

 

Friday, July 6, 2018 
First Friday 

8:00 a.m.  

Intention:Joao B Coelho  

Requested by: Wife & Family  

Adoration of the Blessed 

Sacrament after Mass until 9:30 a.m. 

                   Saturday, July 7,  2018 
 

5:00 p.m.  

Intention : Bill R. Sousa    

Requested by: Wife 

Intention: Antonio, Rosa & Emily   

                Silveira  

Requested by: Manuel & Maria Silveira  

 

7:00 p.m. (St. Mary’s) 

Intention: All Those Inscribed in the  

              St. Mary’s Memorial Book  

 

Sunday, July 8, 2018 
14th Sunday in Ordinary Time 

                  

7:30 a.m.  

Intention:Antone, Maria B. &  

               Joe Silva  

Requested by: Michael & Filomena  

                        Heilman  

 
 

10:00 a.m.   

Intention : All Deceased Love Ones   

Requested by: Joe & Maria Oliveira 

 

11:30 a.m. (Bilingual)   

Intention: Manuel & Filomena Avila  

Requested by: Jose Avila  

  
 

6:30 p.m.  (Spanish/St. Mary’s) 
Intention: People of the Parish  

 

 

 

 

Please Keep in Your Prayers: Joao Avelar, Eliza Alves, Mary Beaman, Violet Brazil,   Elvira Freitas, Jared Germann, Cheryl 

Komos-Morse, Doris Krikorian, Patrick Leyden, Josephina Martins, Esther Martinez, Leonor Melo, Gloria Jean Mendes, 

Carmen Moura, Prescilla Moura,Antonio Oliveira, Eliseu Pacheco, Mary Roberts, Joe & Lourdes Rocha, Maria Rocha, Maria 

Rosa, Jeannie Tristant & Anthony Vierra.  Please remember if you have an ill family member or friend that you would like 

to include on our prayer list or even have a visit by the priest call the parish office at 667-8961. 

 

 

Thirteenth Sunday in Ordinary Time ~ July 1,  2018 

 “…as a matter of equality your abundance at the present time should supply their want, so that their abundance may supply your 

want, that there may be equality.” 2 CORINTHIANS 8:14                                                                                                                  
 

We are responsible not only for our own lives, but for the lives of those around us. It is important that we not only grow, 

nurture and share our gifts; but that we also teach our children and encourage others to do the same. This is the 

communal aspect of our Catholic faith. We are the “Body of Christ”. We are called to be dependent on each other and 

not live in isolation. 

 

Fourth of July Prayer 

May the example of their sacrifice inspire in us the selfless love of your Son, our Lord Jesus Christ. Bless the families 

of our fallen troops, and fill their homes and their lives with your strength and peace.  We pray through Christ our Lord.  Amen 
 

Heavenly Father, 

On this Independence Day, we pray for those who courageously laid down their lives for the cause of freedom.   
 



We Congratulate the newest members of 

our Catholic Faith Community who are 

being baptized this weekend:Daniel 

John Avila son of John & Angela and 

Madeline Ruth Mendonsa daughter of 

Amanda. We pray that they and their 

families will continue to grow in faith 

and in the love of Jesus as they remain 

close to His church.  
 

Holy Rosary / St. Mary’s Scholarships 

Sponsored by Our Lady of the Rosary 

Festa  on behalf of the Parish will be 

awarding scholarships to high school 

graduating seniors.  Parents of the 

graduate must be registered parishioners 

of Holy Rosary / St. Mary’s for at least 1 

year and candidate has received their 

sacraments of Communion & 

Confirmation at Holy Rosary.  Pick up 

an application at the office. Completed 

applications need to be returned by 

August  31st, and must have an official 

high school transcript with 

application.  If you have any questions 

regarding the scholarships please call the 

parish office.  
 

All Eucharistic Ministers need to have 

a signed Code Of Conducts and the 

Protecting the children in the 21st 

Century completed by July 1st.  Forms 

and instructions were mailed out.  If you 

did not receive one please call Dina at  

632-7163.  
 

We have VBS music CD’s and  

T-Shirts for sale in the parish office.  

They are $10.00 each. 

 

RETROUVAILLE--You Can Help Your 

Marriage – 25% of surveyed couples say 

they are ‘Happily Married’.  For 

everyone else, there is Retrouvaille.  Are 

you frustrated or angry with each other? 

Do you argue … or have you just 

stopped talking to each other? Does 

talking about it only make it worse? 

Retrouvaille helps couples rebuild their 

marriages at any level of difficulty. For 

information, or to register 

for the Modesto Retrouvaille Program, 

visit the web site at 

www.HelpOurMarriage.com, email 

Modesto@RetroCA.com, or call  

209-232-5315 

 

           

+Religious Education News+ 
Can you be 1 of 10? 

Children’s Ministry will begin in 
September.  We are in need of 
people who would be willing to 
instruct the children during the 
10AM Mass. We are looking for 10 
more people to commit to 3 
Sunday’s for the year.  All 
materials are provided.  If you are 
interested in serving in this special 
ministry please call Dina 632-7163.  
 

CCD teachers are needed for the 
2018-2019 school year 

We especially need a 4th grade on 
Tuesday’s from 4:00-5:15pm, 7th 
grade, 8th grade and 9th teacher on  
Wednesday nights from 6:45pm to 
8:30pm. If you are interested in 
learning more please contact  
Dina at 632-7163. 
 
1st Communion Banners, pictures 
and certificates are in and ready 
to be picked up in the parish 
office 8-12 and 1-3 M-Thur. Or by 
appointment by calling 632-7163. 
 
All CCD Teachers need to have a 
signed Code Of Conducts and the 
Protecting children in the 21st 
Century and training completed by 
July 1st.  Forms and instructions 
were mailed out.  If you did not 
receive one please call Dina at 632-
7163.  
 
 
2nd Year Confirmation & 2nd Year 
1st Communion Students now is 
the time to start prayer testing.   
Please make an appointment with 
Dina by calling 632-7163 in order to 
schedule an appointment. 
 

 

Please direct all CCD related calls 
to 632-7163.  Please leave a message 
if your phone call is not personally 
answered and your call will be 
returned.  
 
 
 

 

 

 
 

  
Our offering collection for 

June 23 & 24 $3,827.00 

Last year June 24 & 25 $4,047.00 

2nd collection for Building Fund 

$1,107.00 

Thank you, Obrigado & Gracias! 

       A Night in Nigeria 
In place of the Luau, SALT will be 

hosting the fun Nigerian inspired 

event to benefit our Church, Friday, 

July 27th at the Vierra’s. Tickets are 

$100 and now available at the 

parish office, or from any Salt 

member.   Auction items are 

needed for the silent auction and 

are now being accepted. If you 

would like to donate any item or 

service, please drop it by the parish 

office or call the office 667-8961 

for more information.  
 

 

 New to Our Community! 

WELCOME!  

Please introduce yourself if you are 

a recent arrival.  Our parish and 

pastoral staff at Holy Rosary/St. 

Mary’s will do what we can to 

make you feel a part of our church 

family.  Please call us (667-8961) if 

we can be of help or you would like 

to be involved in any parish activity 

or program.  

 

Help keep our altars beautiful 

places of worship, by donating 

fresh flowers in memory of a loved 

one or just a donation from your 

family.  Assigned weekends are 

available if you would like to make 

such a donation.  Contact Carmel 

Caetano at 668-0735 for more 

information.  
  

THANK YOU 

We thank Gloria Ramos for 

donating the beautiful Altar 

Flowers at St. Mary’s this weekend 

in loving memory of her sister 

Anabell Souza. Thank you for 

beautifying our church with this 

gesture of love and remembrance. 

http://www.helpourmarriage.com/
tel:209-232-5315

